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Family Winter Breakfast Invitation

As the winter season approaches, we are excited to announce our
upcoming Family Winter Breakfast, a wonderful opportunity for our
community to come together and celebrate the various festivals that
brighten our winter months.

We would love for you to share your traditions and experience with us.
Whether it's Christmas, Hanukkah, Diwali, Lunar New Year or any other
winter festival. Please share your ideas and suggestions on this event at:
GeneralCurriePAC@gmail.com

PAC Purdy's Holiday Fundraiser 2023

Our Purdys Fundraiser begins....NOW!
Go get your chocolates: https://fundraising.purdys.com/821962-110044

Stock up on your favorite Purdys treats for your family, friends and
colleagues (did someone say Hedgehogs?) AND support a great cause at
the same time—it’s the best of both worlds. All fundraising profit raised will
directly support General Currie Elementary so every order makes a great
difference to us!

Ordering is as easy as eating chocolate. Just click this link
https://fundraising.purdys.com/821962-110044
fill out your info you’ll need an email address, click “Join Campaign”, enter
campaign number - 40486 and order to your heart’s content!

The order deadline is November 27, 2023; so, get shopping!
Chocolate Pickup Monday Dec. 11
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Please share with anyone you know who might be interested. It would help
us so much. Thank you!



Candy Guessing Game

Get ready for some sweet excitement! Our Candy Guessing Game has
kicked off and will be running until Oct 26th at the school office.

Don’t miss the opportunity to take part in this delicious challenge!


